
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Applications for 21
st
 Century Community Learning Centers grants are now available.   

 

The Clark County School District will apply for 21
st
 Century Community Learning 

Centers (CCLC) grants, which, if awarded, will provide academic and enrichment opportunities 

to students during out-of-school times.  At-risk schools are encouraged to submit an application, 

as are organizations throughout the community.  Planning meetings will be held to design the 

programs, and student, parent, and community input is encouraged. The public can contact the 

21
st
 CCLC office for specific meeting dates. 

 

21
st
 Century Community Learning Centers will be located on school campuses.  Direct 

academic support, community service opportunities, and enrichment activities complement 

school-day activities and enhance school-wide goals for success.  Tutoring and homework help 

will be available for students; parents and families will also have an opportunity to take classes 

and participate in various activities.  All schools will be required to work with community 

partners including private industry, community-based organizations and faith-based 

organizations.   

 

Applications must be submitted to the funding agency by June 1, 2015. 

 

Contact Information: 

Melissa McCarriston 

Phone:  702-799-0103 ext 5021 

 

    

 


